
NOTICE FOR 2009-2010 BATCH INSPIRE SCHOLAR 

 

As the payment mode for 2009-2010 batch is through e-Z card and this 

payment mode has been changed from April 2015. So this is the last 

chance for 2009-2010 batch as division has taken the permission only 

once for e-Z card payment. 

So scholars of 2009-10 batch who didn’t receive their 

instalments are requested to upload their deficient/required 

documents on their portal or contact INSPIRE PROGRAM 

DIVISION(DST). 

After November 2016 no enquiries regarding e-Z card payment will be 

entertained. 

 

INSPIRE PROGRAM DIVISION. 

 

   

 


